Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: Technical Change Requests

From: Everett, Jennifer <jennifer.everett@ncdenr.gov>
Sent: Friday, December 11, 2020 12:41 PM

To: May, Amber Cronk <amber.may@oah.nc.gov>

Cc: Lane, Bill F <Bill.Lane@ncdenr.gov>

Subject: Re: Technical Change Requests

Hi Amber,

We are kindly requesting an extension for the period of review for rules in 15A NCAC 02| to allow additional
time in addressing the technical change requests. We would like to proceed with the RRC's review for rules in
15A NCAC 02] at next week's meeting.

Thank you. Let us know if you have any questions.

Jennifer

Jennifer Everett

DEQ Rulemaking Coordinator

N.C. Depart. Of Environmental Quality
Office of General Counsel

1601 Mail Service Center

Raleigh, NC 27699-1601

Tele: (919)-707-8614

E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to
third parties.

ird parties by an authorized state official.



